
Update | Wednesday 15 March 2017 

Following the call for evidence made by the Review on 11th January 2017, 

responses have now been provided by many clubs. These responses are being 

reviewed and will be followed up where appropriate.  Further meetings with 

individuals and organisations who are providing information for the Review are 

taking place.  

The Review is interested in hearing from anyone else who wishes to provide 

information about the way in which Clubs or the FA dealt with concerns over 

child sex abuse between 1970 and 2005. They should send that information to 

football@sportresolutions.co.uk.  

This correspondence will be treated in confidence by the Review and in 

accordance with relevant data protection principles. However, any allegations of 

criminal behaviour will be forwarded to Operation Hydrant. Anyone who 

experienced sexual abuse as a young footballer is reminded of the helpline 

provided by the NSPCC: 0800 023 2642. 


